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SGTCF
SURREY GYPSY TRAVELLER COMMUNITIES FORUM

MANAGEMENT MINUTES 30/10/13

Attendees

John Hockley

Suzanne Akram

Jackie Bruder

Sian Sangarde Brown

Nick Walter
Hilda Brazil

Amanda Boyton
Apologies
Ann Wilson

Dee Cooper

Chris Gregory

Charmaine Valler

Nelson Reid

· Grateful thanks to Amanda Boyton for all the years of commitment to the forum representing SCC. She has now moved to a new post within SCC.
· Discussion regarding a working relationship with FFT with Charmaine recently having been appointed a community worker funded by the Big Lottery (congratulations Charmaine) 

· Discussion regarding SMEF funding project (cancer awareness)
· Discussed format for next forum with presentations requested by the community for drug awareness. Secamb also offering to do input regarding 111 services

· Decision taken to postpone AGM until spring 2014 for two reasons. No treasurer and personal circumstances of joint chair (JH)

· To widen the net and invite voluntary sector to apply for vacant treasurers post

· Plan further projects linked to current Lottery funding and present additional suggestions with a view to securing a minimum further three years, Jackie (SCA) confirms that she is on course with the requisite paperwork and remains optimistic that the collaboration between SGTCF & SCA is delivering really well

· Discussed PCC offer of funding for scrap metal workshops to assist community in complying with new rigid legislation. Need to be re-assessed at next forum as delivering across Surrey poses many logistical issues (i.e. venues? Vehicle?
· Jackie (SCA) advises that new credit card style business cards will be delayed due to staff changes and current need to focus on Lottery funding renewal
· Website issues deferred due to difficult personal circumstances with designer (Dee)

· Future dates deferred until after December Forum 
